

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

26 May 2023

**Dear Families** 

## Hospitality in East Grinstead Thursday 8 June 2023 - Class 10B Ho1

As part of the hospitality and catering curriculum, students are required to gain a full understanding of the ways in which hospitality providers operate. We are therefore planning a short visit to East Grinstead High Street to carry out a survey on the different types of food providers that exist in the local area and the variety of services they offer.

The visit will take place during the school day. We will depart Sackville School at 12.20pm on Thursday 8 June 2023, and return to school by 1.55pm. Students will be required to wear their school uniform.

During the visit students will be supervised and will be able to purchase lunch, or should bring a packed lunch.

There is no charge associated with this trip, however, please could you complete the consent form <u>HERE</u>. If your child would like to buy lunch, please could they bring some money with them.

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be found on our <u>website</u>. **Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit.** 

If you have any questions please contact me at <a href="mailto:vslater@sackvilleschool.org.uk">vslater@sackvilleschool.org.uk</a>

Yours sincerely

Mrs V Slater

Curriculum Leader of Food Technology



















